
	

	
	

Stephanie McDonald 
 
31st January 2022 
 
Dear Steph, 
 
On behalf of all at KIND I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and all the pupils 
and staff of St. Hilda’s for the kind donation of £330 towards our 2021 Christmas Appeal. 
Your continuing support is both very much appreciated and needed in order to help us 
make a real difference at this special time of the year. We packed and distributed 1500 
family sized Christmas food hampers and hundreds of toy and clothing packs across our 
community thanks to your support. 
 
Between us we brought light, happiness and joy into many, many lives’, where otherwise it 
would be a very bleak and unhappy time. As a small charity we rely 100% upon the 
kindness and generosity of our friends such as you. With that support we can continue 
making a real difference in thousands of young lives at Christmas.  
 
I hope that you and all at St. Hilda’s had an amazing Christmas - just like the one you 
helped us to give to so many of our families. Here is hoping that 2022 will be a wonderful 
year, fingers firmly crossed.  
 
With all best wishes, 
 
Stephen Yip 
Chief Executive 
 
 
 


